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Thursday 27th January 2022 

Household Support Funding 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

The council has launched a fund to support residents who are struggling to buy food, heat 

their home or purchase essentials such as fridge/freezer, oven/microwave, a bed or 

bedding. The fund is open until 31 March 2022. 

 Croydon residents can refer themselves or a school can refer on a parent/carers’ behalf, 

with permission.  Residents will be asked to demonstrate that they do not have funds to 

cover the items being requested and will need to evidence any income and provide a bank 

statement. 

Full details and application form can be found at the link below.  Applications for food/fuel 

will be processed within 48 hours and household items, within 4 weeks. 

All applications will need to be submitted before 31st March 2022. 

https://www.croydon.gov.uk/benefits/household-support-fund-hsf 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to Paula, our family liaison officer, please 

contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Park Hill Junior School Leadership Team 
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